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I have read the proposed rules that are to be changed.  I would like to say that I DO NOT AGREE.  This
seems like an illegal act.  One person should not have authority of changing the rules.  This is dangerous
slope we are on and we must not keep going in this direction.  If this is truly something that needs to be
changed, it needs to be changed by voters.  Not one person.  We are not a dictatorship country, please
stop trying to make it one.

Thank you.

Roseanne Tracy
Highlands Ranch


